## TOWN OF CLINTON NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 3:00pm, the Clinton Community and Economic Development Office (CEDO) will hold a public hearing on behalf of the Board of Selectmen. This hearing's purpose is to discuss proposed amendment to the Town's FY 2017 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). Proposed amendment would re-allocate a portion of funds in the FY17 Commercial Property Improvements Program (CPIP), with the purpose of creating a new program to provide short-term financial assistance to small business and/or micro-enterprises. The intent of the re-allocation is to mitigate disruptive impacts of the Covid-19 health crisis on eligible Clinton-based businesses.

Due to the closure of Clinton Town Hall, and in compliance with directives and recommendations of the COVID-19 State of Emergency, alternative public access shall be available in real time and on-line via ZOOM (meeting ID: 943-886-704). Any person or organization participating in the live on-line session will be afforded an opportunity to be heard. Suggestions for other activities that respond to urgent local needs are welcome. Comments may be made via email to the CEDO prior to or during the hearing. The Town encourages participation of residents and other interested parties. For further information or to submit comments, email pduffy@clintonma.gov, or telephone 978-365-4113.

Zoom Login instructions for computers: browse to <a href="https://zoom.us/join">https://zoom.us/join</a> ;Enter meeting ID "943886704" at prompt.

Zoom login instructions for phones and tablets: download the free program 'ZOOM' (available on Google Play or the IoS Store). Follow prompts to join meeting. Enter meeting ID "943886704".

William F. Connolly, Jr., Chairman Board of Selectmen

RECEIVED

MAR 3 0 2020

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK CLINTON, MA 01510

03-30-20201:21 RCVD